
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

10th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Macmillian Coffee Morning – Friday 27th September 2024 

We would like to invite all of the parents and carers of the new year 7 pupils to join us for a Macmillan 

Coffee Morning on Friday 27th September 2024 at 10.30am. This event will be an opportunity for you to see 

your child in school and chat to key members of staff such as, the class teacher, school nurse (Amy) and 

family liaison officer (Alison). 

We will be offering tea / coffee / juice and a selection of cakes. We also hope to have a stall from which the 

students (and parents) can buy cakes to take home to raise money for a great cause! 

We hope that you will be able to join us for our Macmillan Coffee Morning. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Claire Endersby 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Request for Macmillan Coffee Morning Tickets (Return to C Endersby)  

  
  
Student’s name: __________________________________________   Form: ______________________  
  

☐ I confirm that I will be able to attend the Macmillan Coffee Morning event 

I require             tickets.  
 

Signed:                                                                                                       Date:  

 

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 

☎ 01282 682260 

📧 reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

🌐 www.pchs.lancs.sch.uk 
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